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MR DYSON'S NEWS

WORSHIP

Our Year 6 children  loved their 

leavers' mass today which was led by 

the Bishop. It was a  remote mass 

which all Year 6 children were invited 

to be at across Plymouth CAST. 

On Monday, we will be streaming our 

Liturgy live again on Facebook. Please 

join us at 09:30.  

We have had a really posit ive 
response to our opening for 
all of our children for their 90 
minute slots with their new 
teacher and some of their 
friends. We are really excited 
to seeing the children again, 
albeit  fr a short  period of t ime. 
Due to our risk assessments 
and the nature of the visits, it  
is really important that you 
are on t ime to drop your child 
off and to collect your child. 

Please do not  be late. 

You will have seen the news 
about schools reopening in 
September. This is really 
posit ive for us all but it  is likely 
to be with restrict ions in 
place, such as drop-off t imes 
and collect ions being 
staggered. Once we have 
finalized out plans, I will 
inform you of any changes 
that will affect you and your 
child as soon as possible. 

THIS WEEK'S 

HEART OF GOLD 
AWARD WINNERS 

ARE...
Class 1: Alfie for COURAGE

Class 2: Jack for COURAGE

Class 3: Jhu-Zzelle - ASPIRATION

Class 4: Zuzanna for RESILIENCE

Ava for LOVE

ABSENCE

If your child is absent, we require you 

to go through the official channels by 

telephoning the school on 01752 

265270. Some parents have been 

messaging class teachers and this 

message does not always get through 

to the office. Our staff try to look at 

Dojo as often as they can, but on a 

school day, this is not guaranteed. 

Some parents do not inform us at all - 

this adds unnecessary worry and 

workload to our staff so we would 

appreciate your support and 

cooperation with this.   

Next Friday, your child's report  will be 
ready to collect. You may come in and 
collect the report  at any t ime between 
09:00 and 14:45. They will be labeled in 
alphabetical order in our hall and we 
will have clear 2m markers in place so 
we can cont inue to adhere to social 
distancing guidance.  If you do not 
collect your report  next Friday, you will 
need to telephone us the following 
week and we will give you a t ime when 
you may collect it .  

This weekend sees a lot  of places 
opening. My advice is to st ick to the 2 
metre ruling and keep your distance. 
Stay safe. As excit ing as this weekend 
may seem, the virus is st ill out there and 
we don't  want any of our school 
community to get it .

God Bless
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